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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON X-4730

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

November 19, 1926.

Dear Sir:

The Federal Reserve Board has
availé.ble for free distribution a limited
number of copies of its Index Digest of the
Federal Reserve Act, (1924 e’dition). Wo will
be glad, upon request, to forward you a copy
of this publication.

Very truly yours,

J. C. Noell.
Assistant Secretary.
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